
October 2021 Newsletter 

We had a wonderful month at the Centre!  The sun was shining, and children enjoyed their time outside 

as well as inside.  September is always a busy month, welcoming new children, and staff.  We are 

thankful for our families for being flexible with us during this transitional time. 

COVID 19 Update: 

-Rapid Testing- we will be continuing with this program as we have found it to be very beneficial in 

catching the exposures sooner.  If you want to participate, please fill out the attached form 

- Positive Case – there was a new mandate announced Friday October 1, stating that if a child is close 

contact from a household case, they are NOT to attend the Centre.  So if you or someone in your 

household is positive, your child must stay home during the isolation period.  This will reduce exposure 

here at the Centre. 

Fall Raffle/ Fundraising 

- Thank you for selling tickets for our annual Fall raffle!  We were able to sell close to 400 tickets!  We 

would like to thank our sponsors as with out them this would not have been a success! 

- We will not be doing anymore fundraising for the 2021 year.   

Tell me something good 

-With the seasonal change, and the craziness of the pandemic, we will be creating a Tell me something 

good wall for the month of October! If you would like to submit something to add to our wall, please 

feel free to fill out a form at pick up or drop off or email it in and I can add it! 

Upcoming Important Dates: 

- Monday October 11- Centre close for Thanksgiving 

- October 29- Halloween Fun Day- more details to come 

Weather 

- please make sure you are sending proper out door gear!  Sometimes mittens and toques are needed 

for morning play. 

 

Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 


